
Joy of Christmas 
Program

Each year, we offer the Joy of Christmas program to make 
Christmas special for our employees’ families. This year, we 
expect there may be more need than ever before!

If you an hourly, non-supervisory employees and are in need 
of a Christmas gift for your child/children or legal dependent 
between the ages of infant and 18 years old, please consider 
taking part in this!

The Joy of Christmas program is possible because of generous, 
anonymous donors. They will purchase the gift(s) and drop them 
off at the Corporate Office. When you receive them, they will be 
unwrapped and in a black bag, just in case you have curious eyes 
in at home!

Application forms are placed in the breakroom at your building. 
Please keep the dollar amount of your request reasonable! Email 
your form to diane.rowe@graceluthfound.com or send it to Diane 
Rowe at the Corporate Office through Intrafacility mail. I will 
contact you and confirm it has been received.

November 9, 2020 – Deadline for turning in 
applications

December 21, 2020 – Gifts will be available for pick up 
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